
PRO BONO CLUB 

FACULTY OF LAW 

UNIVERSITY OF DELHI 

 

NOTICE 
 

Interview call 

 

This is to inform you that the Pro Bono Club, Faculty of Law, University of Delhi, will be 

conducting the interview round for all the students shortlisted in its ongoing induction process on 

the following dates- 

18th December 2023 

19th December 2023 

20th December 2023 

 

All shortlists will be informed by mail of the date, day, and slots for the interview. It is expected 

that everyone adheres to the given directions. 

For further queries kindly contact, 

 

Ms. Sapna                                                                                        Dr. Shaiwal Satyarthy 

Student Coordinator                                                                          Director 

Pro Bono Club                                                                                   Pro Bono Club 

Faculty of Law                                                                                   Faculty of Law 

+919354524179 

 

 

Email- probonoclub23@gmail.com 

 

 


